
January 18, 2016 

[Approval by Mail]: Pipeline Management Policy (FIP) –Approval Notification 

 

Dear FIP Sub-Committee members, 

We are writing regarding the revised document, FIP/SC.17/5/Rev.1, Pipeline Management Policy (FIP), 

submitted for your review and approval on December 28, 2016. 

The time period provided for submission of comments and any objections to the decision has now 

expired. No objections were received. We are therefore, pleased to inform you that the following 

decision is now approved. 

The FIP Sub-Committee having reviewed the revised document, FIP/SC.17/5/Rev.1, Pipeline 

Management policy (FIP), approves the proposal for effectively managing the pipeline under the 

Forest Investment Program. 

Sincerely, 

Mafalda Duarte 

Program Manager 

Climate Investment Funds 
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December 28, 2016 

[Approval by Mail]: Pipeline Management Policy (FIP) –Proposed Decision 

 

Dear FIP Sub-Committee members, 

 Kindly recall that during the meeting of the FIP Sub-Committee convened on December 7, 2016, in 
Washington, DC, the Sub-Committee reviewed document FIP/SC.17/5, Pipeline Management Policy for 
SCF Programs (FIP), and requested the CIF Administrative Unit to revise the document, taking into 
consideration comments submitted by members and observers, and resubmit the document to the 
Committees for an approval by mail. 

Please find attached the revised document entitled: FIP/SC.17/5/Rev.1, Pipeline Management Policy 
(FIP), submitted for your review and approval. 

The FIP Sub-Committee is requested to approve the following decision:  

The FIP Sub-Committee having reviewed the revised document, FIP/SC.17/5/Rev.1, Pipeline 
Management policy (FIP), approves the proposal for effectively managing the pipeline under the 
Forest Investment Program. 

If we do not receive an objection to the proposed decision by January 16, 2017, the decision will be 
approved. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mafalda Duarte 

Program Manager 

Climate Investment Funds 
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